
                                                        
 
October 5th, 2018 
 
Prof Lian-Sheng Ma 
Editor-in-Chief 
World Journal of Gastroenterology 
 
Dear Prof Ma, 
 
 
Re: Statistics for Manuscript: Vitamin D therapy in children with Inflammatory Bowel 
Disease: a systematic review 
 
 
Please note that no statistical analyses were required for this manuscript. Hence, formal 
statistician input has not been undertaken and is not required. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Andrew S Day,  
Paediatric Gastroenterologist,  
Department of Paediatrics,  
Christchurch Hospital 
Professor, University of Otago, Christchurch 
 
 
p.s. Please note my Journal ID number: 00503587 


